
 

 
 
 
  
 
January 15, 2014 
 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL SWOG MEMBER, CCOP AND AFFILIATE MEDICAL ONCOLOGISTS, 

PATHOLOGISTS AND CLINICAL RESEARCH ASSOCIATES; CTSU 
 
 
FROM:  SWOG Operations Office 
 
 
RE:  CTEP Adverse Event Reporting System – AERS 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform sites of the new CTEP Adverse Event Reporting 
System (CTEP-AERS).   
 
As of Jan 1, 2014, CTEP-AERS was in place and functional for SAE reporting for all CTEP 
studies.  All institutions should immediately begin using CTEP-AERS in place of the previous 
Adverse Event Expedited Reporting System (AdEERS).  AdEERS will no longer be functional 
effective May 2014. If you encounter any issues with CTEP-AERS, please contact the help 
desk immediately for resolution: ncictephelp@ctep.nci.nih.gov.   CTEP is conducting WebEx 
trainings on CTEP-AERS for the next several months. Each training will last approximately one 
hour and 15 minutes (or less) and will go over the principal differences between CTEP-AERS 
and AdEERS. Training registration and other training materials and presentations are available 
on the CTEP-AERS page of the CTEP-website 
http://ctep.cancer.gov/protocolDevelopment/electronic_applications/adverse_events.htm. 
 
This memorandum serves to notify the NCI and SWOG Statistical Center. 
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